

21 April 2017

Brett Mills

By email: fyi-request-5741-de4491de@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brett,

18 APRIL 2017: OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

I wish to advise that we received your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 on 18 April 2017.

I calculate that we have until **17 May 2017** to respond, however we will endeavour to provide you with a response as soon as is possible.

Kind regards

Conal Thompson

Business Affairs Executive New Zealand Film Commission

TEL: 64 4 382 7680 • FAX: 64 4 384 9719 • PO BOX 11 546 • WELLINGTON